
Emiliano:
	
The	Northbridge	Police	Department	does	not	use	facial	recognition	software	and	are	not	planning	on	implementing	the	use	of	facial	recognition	software.
If	you	still	want	the	police	department	to	search	our	records	for	companies	advertising	their	facial	recognition	software,	we	will	be	happy	to	do	so.
However,	we	would	need	to	recover	our	costs.		I	would	expect	that	the	time	involved	in	doing	so	would	not	exceed	4	hours	depending	on	the	time	span
you	would	like	us	to	search	our	records.
	
Please	let	me	know	if	you	want	us	to	proceed	with	our	record	search.
	
Sincerely,
	
Chief	Warchol
	
Walter	J.	Warchol
Chief	of	Police
Northbridge	Police	Department
508-234-6211
Fax	508-234-9021
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